
Parents of the 2023 Graduates, 

The first JT Safe Grad meeting was held on Oct 26. During this meeting a few positions were filled for the 
Safe Grad Parent Committee. However, more volunteers are required to help make the GRADUATE’S 
night a success. Whether you can sign up as a committee member, be available to volunteer the night of 
the event, or if you are able to offer some fresh ideas, we would appreciate any and all help. 

Please scan this QR code to provide your contact information to the Safe Grad Parent Committee, so you 
don’t miss out on any important information going out to parents from the committee.  

 

If you prefer to contact us by email, we have set up an email address –  jtgrad2023@gmail.com.  

Please provide: 

Student name: 
Parent/Guardian name: 
Parent/Guardian email: 
Parent/Guardian phone #: 
Committee you would like to volunteer with or ideas you may have: 
 
 
We would ask that you complete this on or before December 14/22,  

 

Thank you in advance, 

Donna Grimstrup and Becky Welch 
Safe Grad Co-Chairs 
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